## COE COLLEGE Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52402

March 1, 1968

Professor B.E. Gillam Department of Mathematics Drake University Des Moines, Iowa

Dear Professor Gillam:

Enclosed is a copy of my letter to Dr. Hanson concerning the program for the Mathematics Section. I have promised \$100.00 to Loud for expenses and honorarium and \$25.00 to Jameson. The CUPM representative will be reimbursed by CUPM. I have ordered the two films. (Total rental is \$12.00)

I am sorry that there were no contributed papers, but I am happy about our proposed program. I am trusting that CUPM will be able to send a representative.

I will request that the necessary equipment (projector, screen) be made available at Wartburg.

Thanks for your cooperation.

Cordially,

Charles M. Lindsay